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February 23, 2015 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Art Kanzaki, P.Eng 
FortisBC Energy (Vancouver Island) Inc. 
Project Director 
16705 Fraser Hwy 
Surrey BC  V4N 0E8 
 
Dear Mr. Kanzaki: 
 
Thank you for your letter requesting an extension to the public comment period for the 
proposed Eagle Mountain– Woodfibre Gas Pipeline Project (proposed Project). Please 
be advised that the Environmental Assessment Office (EAO) is extending the public 
comment period for the proposed Project from 45 days to 60 days. This extension is in 
consideration of the high level of public interest in the proposed Project. The public 
comment period will now close on March 27, 2015. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me by telephone at  
250-387-8745 or email Michael.Shepard@gov.bc.ca. Alternatively you can contact 
Dan Motisca, Project Assessment Officer, by telephone 250-387-2206 or email 
Dan.Motisca@gov.bc.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Shepard 
Project Assessment Manager 
 
cc: Mark Walmsley, Carol Greaves  
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